Planning your journey.
mportant changes

0 rall crossings and
access roads

As Rio Tinto’s operations grow, our rail network is becoming busier.
Safety around the rail network has never been more important.

From 27 October 2014, some rail crossings will be closed to the
public to improve safety.

There are still many public crossings available for use, not far from
the locked crossings, so it’s important to plan your journey ahead
of time.

Visit LookListenLive.com.au for a map of the changes.

Public rail crossings have flashing lights and bells to warn of an
approaching train, and many also have boom gates and advanced
warning signals.

Always follow the signals, stay clear of the tracks and use public
crossings to stay safe.
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